
 

 

June 1, 2016 
 
Dear Valued Member: 
 
We are excited to share that you will be able to receive all of your prescription 
medications from any pharmacy in our network starting on July 1, 2016. We hope this 
change will make it easier for you to get healthy, and stay healthy. 
 
You can find a list of pharmacies on our website at www.amerihealthcaritasdc.com.  
 
We are here to help you! If you need help finding your nearest pharmacy, please call 
Member Services at 1-800-408-7511. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Karen M. Dale 
Market President 
 
 
 

http://www.amerihealthcaritasdc.com/

